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Johannesburg / 18 April 2024 

Please be reminded that the annual renewal process for firms to submit their returns is still open on 

the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors' (IRBA) website. This entails the submission of the 

assurance work declaration, the public practice questionnaire and firm-related information. 

The deadline for submissions is 19 April 2024. Therefore, we urge you to submit your returns and 

all the related information as early as possible, to avoid any system delays on the closing date. 

 

 

 

Prakash Narismulu 

Director: Operations 

 

 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 


